
 

Dear Parents,                                      

SPS certainly know how to do Children In Need!     

There have been some hilarious heroes in school      

today, we have had lots of fun and learnt about and 

supported a great cause. Thank you at home for 

your support! Look out for how much money we 

NEXT WEEK AT A GLANCEA  
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 

Y5 Planetarium 
SCSS Multisports Key Stage 1 & 2 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
SCSS Y3/4 Football 

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
WHOLE SCHOOL PANTO: Jack & Beanstalk  
442 Rec-Y2 3—4.15 

Film Club—Mouse Trap 4.50 finish  

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
FS2 Gruffalo Trip 
442 Y3-Y6  3—4.15 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
ANTI BULLY DAY 
Running club 3pm-4pm 
SCSS Y5/6 Football 
SCSS Danceclub 
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HEAD TEACHER AWARD  

for :  Creative Writing 

Please note that due to the weather, 

Skelton Castle junior cricket  is now at 

the De Brus centre.                                      

10:30-12  on Sundays, £2.50 per session. 

Eco Team helps out at the Crickets Club!   

This week our Eco Warriors were tree planting at Skelton castle 

Cricket Club. We planted over 150 oak, birch and hawthorns 

around the ground. Look out for the photos on the Gazette web 

site and in Coast and Country. Thanks to the Wooodland Trust 

for donating the trees and to Dave at the club for looking after 

us. Well done Tom, Poppie, Katie, Zac, Connie, Chloe, Amber, 

Abbie, Morgan, Harry, Lauren, Gemma and Megan! 

School Sport Sponsorship                                                                             
We are delighted to announce that we have secured sponsorship for 

our sports kit and are currently choosing a strip. We would welcome 

all financial support towards the costs of what will be a most impressive kit.              

A big thankyou to McWareITSolutions. 
WELL DONE & THANK YOU to Year 3 
for providing three informative and entertaining assemblies 

on the Stone Age this week. The Flintstones meet SPS! 

Attendance                                                    
Our attendance target this year is >95.5% and I am proud to say that we have 
exceeded it every week! A treat for our individual autumn term 100%ers will be 
announced shortly and our healthy cookie award given to classes is a serious 
target  to aim for each week. Thank you everyone and well done on this great 
improvement in our attendance. The more you are here, the more you learn !
Our attendance champions this week are:  Blue1, Blue3, Brown1, Grey1, Grey2, 
Purple 3 all with 100%. Well done! Whole school attendance was:  97.7%    

Year Five HUMAN UTOPIA                                                                             

Y5 enjoyed a team building session at Freebrough Academy 

this week.  They worked alongside the company “Human   

Utopia” and Y9 pupils. Their behaviour was exemplary! 

We all shared  a 2 minute 

silence this week to respect 

the memory of the fallen 

The Race for the House Cup                                                   
Our House Captains are doing a great job of promoting their houses. I’m 
pleased to announce that at this point in the year points totals are:              
BOULBY  19                                                                                         
CATNAB    14                                                                                      
HILLTOP     23                                                                                      
TRANSPORTER     19                                                                           
This week’s champions are: Transporter 

 
 

WHAT’S ON THE MENU NEXT WEEK? 

DOG MESS HAZARD                                                                                              

Our School Council  have been invited to take part in a responsible dog ownership and 

safety campaign in the coming weeks. It was a very timely invitation for me, having     

received a letter from a Y6 pupil this week expressing concern about the amount of dog 

mess hampering the  running clubs activities on  Friday afternoon off site.                                                  

Please can we remind you and your families to scoop the poop? 



WEDDING BELLS 

We would like to offer a massive con-

gratulations to Mrs Blakes, who married at 

the weekend, and wish her all the best as the 

new Mrs Miles!  

YOUR NEW SCHOOL COUNCIL  

  TOP BANANA 

Our newly appointed school council have been 

hard at work already. They have received a lot of 

feedback from children in school about the how 

untidy the cloakrooms are. It was decided that 

this would now become a weekly competition led 

by the school council. Each week, the council will 

inspect classrooms throughout school and give a 

trophy to the best class in Key Stage 1 and in Key 

stage 2. Each child in the winning class will also 

receive a juicy banana (hence the name top ba-

nana) for their hard work in maintaining a tidy 

school.  

Keep up the good work 

School Council. 

School Council Development Day 

I had the fortune of  recently taking out four 

of our School Council members to the Red-

car & Cleveland Leisure and Community 

Heart Centre for a development day. The 

day involved working with children from 

other schools on what it takes to be a suc-

cessful School Council. The children repre-

sented the school fantastically and made 

links with children from other schools which 

will be useful for the future. 

Mr Campbell 

 

 

Anti-bullying Week: 

Next week is anti-bullying week and on Friday 20th November we  

are asking the children to come all dressed in blue to raise awareness. 


